Council file No. 09-0369-S12

ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the de-escalation of
Phase Il water conservation restrictions to Phase Il restrictions contained in the City’s
Emergency Water Conservation Plan Ordinance.

Recommendation for Council action:
REQUEST the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power to implement the

de-escalation from Phase lll of the water conservation restrictions to Phase |l restrictions
as detailed in the City’s Emergency Water Conservation Plan Ordinance.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
Summary:

On June 9, 2023, your Committee considered the May 2, 2023 communications from the
Mayor the de-escalation of Phase Il water conservation restrictions to Phase |l
restrictions contained in the City’'s Emergency Water Conservation Plan Ordinance. The
report attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the
recommendation reflected above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its

consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
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MEMBER VOTE
YAROSLAVSKY: YES
MCOSKER: YES
RAMAN: YES
BLUMENFIELD: ABSENT
HERNANDEZ: YES

EV 09-0369-S12_rpt_ee_6-9-23

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-



